


Yours Excellency, 
 
I am writing my deep concern about Jerryme 
Corre who suffered shocking torture at the 
hands of police in the Philippines, after they ac-
cused him of killing a police officer. 
 
I call on you to open a prompt, impartial and 
thorough investigation into the allegations of 
torture and other ill-treatment suffered by Jer-
ryme Corre in January 2012. 

 
 Sincerely yours, 

Police Director Alexander Roldan 
Acting Inspector General 
Internal Affairs Service, Philippine National Po-
lice Compound, Camp General Crame  
Quezon City, Metro Manila,  
Philippines 1100 Air Mail 

Jerryme Corre 
Angeles City District Jail  
Camp Tomas Pepito  
Barangay Sto. Domingo 
Angeles City, Pampanga 
Philippines Air Mail 

Merry Christmas! 

We are thinking of you. 


